Birth and Deaths Card of Thanks, In Memoriams, Engagements

DIED

CARD OF THANKS

KERBY, Margaret "Peggy" (Wattie) -Passed away peacefully in her 95th year on February 22, 2008 with her boys at her side at the Huntingdon County Hospital. She was the widow of Jack Kerby and is survived by her boys John (Sharon) of Calgary, Peter and Richard. Born in Elgin, Margaret was the last of her generation of the John and Mary Wattie family, with many nieces and nephews. A wake was held Sunday, February 24 from 2 to 4 p.m. and 7 to 9 p.m. and Monday at 9:30 a.m. at Kelly G.S. Funeral Home, 19 Lake St., Huntingdon, A Prayer Service with the members of the Catholic Women's League was held at 7:30 p.m. The Mass of Christian Burial was held at St-Joseph's Church on Monday at 11 a.m. with her burial following. The gentle care shown by the staff of H.C.H. is gratefully acknowledged by the family. In lieu of flowers donations to the Huntingdon County Hospital or the Little Green Library would be appreciated.

The family of the late Lise Bergevin Tremblay wish to thank family, friends, neighbors, who offered expressions of sympathy, cards, mass offerings, visits, attendance at funeral and donations to the Amyothrophic Lateral Sclerose of Quebec in her memory. Special thanks to Dr. Beaudry and nursing staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital, Gabriel Clément, priest and les Dames Chrétiennes de la Paroisse St-Joseph.

Lawrence, Claude, Roger, André and their spouses

Howick Volunteer Firemen would like to thank everyone who supported our annual Spaghetti Supper, Your encouragement is very much appreciated.